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Welcome back to school! 

Maths 

This half term, we will be 

learning all about 

multiplication, division and 
money! We will be learning: 

• the value of different 

coins and how to make 

different amounts.  

• The 5 and 10 times tables 

and how to divide by 5 

and 10.  

In PSHE, our theme is 

Dreams and Goals. 

The children will be 

thinking about setting 

goals for themselves 

and how they can 

develop the resilience  

they will need to 

achieve them. 

https://dirigibleballoon.org/writer/attielime
https://www.attielime.co.uk/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCsICekU


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember your child has access to these sites that also help them 

with their learning. 


